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Reward offered in area vandalism case
(KNZA)--A reward is being offered for assistance from the public regarding a
Jackson County investigation.

According to a news release from Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse, a light blue,
2019 Subaru Crosstrek SUV was vandalized on, or before, December 27 in the
city of Hoyt.

Morse, in the release, said the vehicle was spray painted and keyed, leading to
damage estimated at around $2,000.

Morse said the reward is being offered for information leading to the conviction
of the suspect, or suspects, responsible for the damage.

The amount of the reward is not specified.

Anyone with information regarding the investigation should contact the Jackson
County Sheriff’s Office at 785-364-2251.
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